
The City of Edmond would like to inform you of impending 
parking and road closures due to the construction of the new 
City Center Complex on the southwest and southeast of Main 
Street and Littler Avenue.

CITY CENTER COMPLEX 
Parking & Road Closure for Construc tion

Curbside Parking is Available Throughout Downtown

CONTACT Bill Begley  |  405-359-4565  |  Bill.Begley@EdmondOK.gov
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